
TOWN OF LAKE PARK  
REQUEST FOR QUOTES (RFQ) 122-2023 

LAKE SHORE PARK SPLIT RAIL FENCE REPLACEMENT 

Purpose 

The Town of Lake Park is seeking quotes from qualified fence contractors to replace Lake 
Shore Park's existing split rail fencing with new fencing.  

The selected firm shall furnish all labor, materials, and equipment necessary to remove and 
dispose of the existing fence and install new split rail fencing. See the attached fence detail 
(Exhibit A) for the two-rail split fence style and post dimensions to be installed. Railings and 
corner posts must be pressure-treated wood and the fence height shall be forty-two inches (42”). 

Project Location: Lake Shore Park at 701 Lake Shore Drive 

The services will be awarded based on the lowest responsive quote. Bidders are strongly 
advised to visit the project site before submitting their RFQ to ensure all project costs are 
included in the quote. Site visits with staff can be scheduled by contacting Public Works at (561) 
881-3345 or publicworks@lakeparkflorida.gov. The last day for staff-assisted site visits will be 
September 26, 2023, at 2:30 p.m. EST. 

Quote responses for this project shall be submitted by emailing your company’s written quotes 
to the Public Works Department at publicworks@lakeparkflorida.gov or by fax to (561) 881-
3349. The deadline for submission is Friday, September 29, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. EST. 

Late quotes or quotes delivered to any other office other than the Public Works Department will 
not be accepted and will be returned to the sender. 

The Town of Lake Park reserves the right to accept or reject any or all Proposals, in whole or in 
part, with or without cause, to waive any irregularities and/or technicalities, and to award the 
equipment purchase on such coverage and terms it deems will best serve the interests of the 
Town. All proposed prices shall be guaranteed firm for a minimum of 90 calendar days after 
submission of the Proposal.   

The Town of Lake Park is exempt from Federal and State Taxes for tangible personal property 
taxes. 

All proposers are advised that the Town has not authorized the use of the Town seal by 
individuals or entities responding to Town invitations to bid or requests for proposals and that 
any such use by unauthorized persons or entities constitutes a second-degree misdemeanor 
pursuant to Section 165.043, Florida Statutes.  All proposers are further advised that the Town 
will not supply or sell materials to proposers in connection with the submission or preparation of 
proposals, or any other matter, including but not limited to envelopes, labels, or tape. 
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